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Prayers for the Sick and Dying 
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Be the first to know…  
 Stay connected  all week… 

 

Our Parish Website is: stfrancisvernon.org  

www.facebook.com/StfrancisVernon  

   

This month, our new hymnals will be arriving.  They will be placed in the hymn racks in time for 
the first Sunday of Advent, December 1.  A dedication for each book is still available.  This is a 
thoughtful way to remember a loved one or to honor a special person in your life.  A donation of 
$10.00 is requested.  If interested, please stop by or give the Parish Office a call. 

 
Hymnal Dedication/Book Plate Order Form 

 
Given as a gift by:              
 

In the name of:              
 

Cost:    $10.00  ea.           Amount Paid: _______ Ck#_______or Cash: ______ Date: ___________  

Family Promise Ministry needs volunteers for   
guests arriving Nov 27th 

Signups in the social hall after all Masses on Nov 3 & 4 and 
Nov 10 & 11th. 
We are hosting guests from Nov 27 through Dec 4 in the 
Family Promise Suite (located in the back of the church by 
the playground) and help is needed in the following areas: 
Openers: Guests arrive each week night at 5pm. Volun-
teers are needed to unlock the suite and keep our guests 
company until the overnight host arrives at 8pm. You are 
welcome to have dinner with our guests. 
Dinners: Need meals for the 7 nights to serve up to 14 
guests. Meals are delivered hot to the suite between 5:30 
and 6pm. For more information, call Patty Davala 973/583-
9149. 
Overnight Hosts: Need adult volunteers to stay overnight. 
Sunday-Thursday you arrive by 8pm and can leave the 
following morning by 7am, at which time a van arrives to 
take our guests to Newton. Friday and Saturday, the hosts 
arrive by 8pm and  stay until 9am. We provide comfortable 
air mattresses and yes, you can sleep! While you are there, 
time is spent chatting with our guests, maybe watching TV 
or playing with the children before their bedtime. Any 
questions, call Nancy 973/702-8840. 
Weekend Hosts: Need adult volunteers during weekends to 
cover a 3 – 3 ½  hour time slot to keep our guests company 
during the day. We encourage you to bring your children 
as we often have children staying with us and they love 
the company! High School students – opportunity to earn 
service hours (must be accompanied by parent). 
We are grateful to the many  people who have volun-
teered over the years and make this ministry a success! 

 God bless you.          
Family Promise Ministry            

 Stewardship Fair  
Your chance to explore & 

 meet those in active Ministry. 

November 17-18, 2018  
Following: Saturday’s 5PM,  

Sunday’s 8AM,  10AM   & 12PM   
You are invited to join us after all Masses  

Nov. 17 - 18 weekend in Boland Hall.  Enjoy the 
hospitality and meet representatives of each 

ministry.  They will be happy to 
answer questions regarding 

their  ministry.  
 

COME FIND YOUR JOY!  

Food Pantry is looking for FROZEN TURKEYS 
If you have an extra TURKEY, please 
donate it to St. Francis Food Pantry . 
We will need them dropped off by  
NOV 16th .  The Thanksgiving      
Baskets will go out on Nov 17th.  

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY ! 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

LOOK on the back of the bulletin!   
 

We are able to provide the bulletin each week without cost to 
the  parish because of the advertisers.  Please patronize our 

Advertisers!  

                        

 FORMED   
         Your faith connection Online ! 

PARISH CODE:  RX7GDK   www.FORMED.org 
 

Make time  to explore your faith!  

ADULT FAITH FORMATION  

 Service Hour Opportunities  
7-8th 10 hours per year 

Confirmation: 40 hours over 2 year program  
There is a Bulletin Board outside of the Religious          
Education Offices. Look for the details to sign up.   

Current Service Opportunities for 7th, 8th and High 
School Students:  

11/18/18 Fall Clean Up  
11/30/19 Christmas Tree Lighting  
 
 Host Ministry   Youth Music Ministry  
 Altar Serving    Loved Twice (cloths sorting)       

7 & 8th Grade Check the bulletin board, HS students check the service 
table on Sunday nights.  

The Joseph T. Quinlan Bereavement Center 
presents:  

How to: Cope with Grief during  
the holiday season 

 

 Wednesday, November 28th at 7pm 
in the  St. Francis Parish Family Life Center.        

Light refreshments will be served 
 

The holidays are particularly challenging time 
for those who are grieving. Please join us for fel-
lowship as we share our concerns and seek to 
develop strategies for facing this time in our 
lives.  This meeting is open to anyone who is an-
ticipating or has experienced a loss through 
death, or who is helping another cope with loss.  
Our objective is to offer encouragement, edu-
cation and fellowship.  Presented by : Joseph 
Quinlan Bereavement Center  

  
Please RSVP: 973-383-0115   

 
 OPEN TO THE PUBLIC  

St. Francis de Sales Parish is seeking a   
coordinator of our High School Religious 
EducaƟon program.  ResponsibiliƟes    
include all aspects of the ConfirmaƟon 
preparaƟon program, as well as oversee-

ing the AnƟoch Retreat Team and the Youth Ministry.  
 

The coordinator will be responsible for scheduling,     
curriculum planning, teacher training and  support. 
Oversight of the weekly religious educaƟon classes and 
student service projects is a necessity.  Classes take 
place on Sunday evenings. The posiƟon is on average 16 
hours per week.  
  

The ideal candidate must be a pracƟcing Catholic, com-
passionate and caring, with a degree in Religious Educa-
Ɵon/Theology or comparable experience in educaƟon/
religious educaƟon.  Must have excellent interpersonal, 
organizaƟonal and communicaƟon skills, computer profi-
ciency, and prior work experience in faith formaƟon.  

  Send resumes or inquiries 
to:  office@sƞrancisvernon.org 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION OPPORTUNITY  
 

Fr. Chris will be presenting  a 4 part series on  

PRESENCE - The Mystery of Eucharist  
 

Four consecutive Tuesdays, beginning on  
Nov. 27th  7:30 PM  

 
Other dates:   Dec. 4th, Dec. 11th, Dec. 18th  
Classes should be approximately 1 hour each  

The first of two Second Grade Parent Meeting 
will be held on  

Wednesday, Nov. 28, 2018 at 7:00 PM  
(Meeting room to be determined) 

Only one parent need attend. This meeting is 
for Parents ONLY. If you have any questions, 
please contact Petrina Garrity at 973-827-3248 
x 327 or email  Petrina@stfrancisvernon.org 
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ST. FRANCIS FOOD PANTRY  
 

  We can’t thank you enough for all your food dona-
tions for Thanksgiving. We will be serving close to 
100 families this year.    Unfortunately the need is 
great. Please to continue to support the food pantry 
when shopping throughout the year.  
Your support of our 
Food Pantry is truly  
appreciated! Thank you! 

2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal  
Here I am Lord!  

  
With the help of funding from the Bishop’s Annual 
Appeal, Nazareth Village, our diocesan priest retire-
ment residence, has been a home over the years for a 

number of our priest.  These priest reside there while also serving par-
ishes by celebrating Mass.  The Appeal also helps in providing finan-
cial support for the extraordinary healthcare needs of our priest.  Your 
gift to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal is a concrete way to acknowledge 
our priests decades of faithful service to our church.  Please make a gift 
to the Annual Appeal today as a way of showing thanks.  For your 
convenience, you can make an online gift or pledge at 
www.2018appeal.org  Thank you!  

The GFWC Vernon Township Women’s Club is offering a           
Continuing Education Scholarship for women.  

Our Club sees the potential in women of all ages and  
support and encourage them to put a mark on the world.  
Applicant’s must be 35 years or older and a resident of 
Vernon Township. Applications can be found at  
www.vtwc.org  or  email:  fjanusko@warwick.net    
Applications must be postmarked by January 15, 2019.  

Parish Fall Clean Up  
 

Sunday, Nov 18th  
 

When: After the Noon Mass  
 

Bring: Rakes, gloves, 
 and the Family ! 

This is an opportunity for Service Hours! 
Next Week!   

“Baby Clothing Drive”  
for Low-Income Families  

 

In collaboration with the nonprofit, Loved Twice 
(www.LovedTwice.org), St. Francis de Sales will be collect-
ing clothing to be distributed to low-income infants. We 
are accepting new and gently used baby 
clothing in sizes 0-12 months. Blankets, 
bibs, and board books are also welcome. 
Please make sure donations are clean, 
folded, stain-free and buttoned up.  
 

A sample box would be:  2 blankets, 6 
pairs of socks, 6 hats, 1 board book, 10 
pairs of pants, 10 short sleeve onesies, 10 
long sleeve onesies, 10 sleepers, 5 bibs & 10 extras 
(overalls, jackets, dresses, diapers, baby Bjorn, etc…) 
We will be collecting donations in the Church Social Hall 
until November 18.  Please contact Mia Schochet (603) 
952-0535   Email: memeontherun@gmail.com  

St. Francis Gift Shop News  
Advent Items are here!  

Candles, Holders, Cards, &  
Christmas Wafers 

Open after all Masses - It’s the time to 
“ Prepare” ! 

All Veterans  
and their families are invited.  
Nov. 11, 2018 - 2:00 PM Mass  

 with Reception in Boland Hall  
Following the Mass.  

 

 
 
 
 
      PARISH  
        TREE  
   LIGHTING 
       Friday,  
    Nov. 30th  
     7:00 PM  

 
Lots of Activities & Fun!  

VERNON ECUMENICAL THANKSGIVING SERVICE  
        Thursday,  Nov 21  

8:00 PM  
                  Holy Counselor Lutheran Church  

            Fr. Chris Barkhausen - Preaching  


